
 

2018-19 CPI roster: Chair —  David Threadgill, Veterinary Medicine ●  Vice Chair — Darren DePoy, Science ● Past Chair — Penny Riggs, COALS ● AgriLife 

Extension — Craig Carpenter ● AgriLife Research — Michael Brewer, Ambika Chandra, Lee Tarpley ● Architecture — Ergun Akleman ● Bush School —  Kent 

Portney  ● COALS — Russell Cross, Kerri Gehring, Wes Osburn, Elizabeth ‘Betsy’ Pierson, David Stelly, Aaron Tarone ● Education — Oi-Man Kwok, Rafael Lara-

Alecio ● Engineering — Jorge Alvarado, Ulisses Braga-Neto, Akhilesh Gaharwar, Zach Grasley, Melissa Grunlan, Sheng-Jen ‘Tony’ Hsieh, Jodie Lutkenhaus, Scott 

Socolofsky, Ramesh Talreja ● Geosciences — Alejandro Orsi, Pamela Plotkin, Brendan Roark ● Law – Susan Fortney ● Liberal Arts — Sandra Braman, Steve 

Maren, Harland Prechel ● Mays — Korok Ray ● Medicine — Vytas Bankaitis, Kayla Bayless, Carl Gregory ● Nursing — Nancy Downing ● Pharmacy — Jayshree 

Mishra ● Science — Michael Hall, Christian Hilty, Alexei Safonov, Frank Sottile ● SPH — Mark Benden ● TAMU at Galveston — R.J. David Wells ● TAMCD — Jay 

Groppe ● TAMU at Qatar — Othmane Bouhali ● TEES — Dean Schneider ● TTI — David Bierling, Dennis Perkinson  ●  University Libraries — Bruce Herbert ● 

Veterinary Medicine — Candice Brinkmeyer-Langford, Jay Ramadoss  

The CPI is sponsored annually through funding from Texas A&M University, Texas A&M AgriLife, Texas A&M Engineering Experiment Station, and the Texas 

A&M Transportation Institute 

Mail Stop 2404  •  College Station, TX 77843-2404  •  (979) 862-9166  •  cpi@tamu.edu 
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Update from Dr. David Threadgill, CPI Chair 
-------------------------------------------------- 
April CPI News – The Council of Principal Investigators Executive Committee (CPI-EC) met with 
administrators on April 3, 2019.  Discussions during the April meeting were updates on Sponsored 
Research Services (SRS) and the implementation of Cayuse to begin this summer with implementation 
ready for use in the fall. CPI has asked SRS to come provide an update in early fall and provide how best 
faculty can utilize Cayuse; X-Grants were discussed making progress with reviews and having finalist 
notified by mid-April.  CPI-EC then discussed the upcoming CPI subcommittee reports that will be presented 
to each of the agency leaders at the April 10, 2019 CPI General Meeting, in Rudder 601. 
 
CPI Contacts – The complete 2018-19 roster of CPI Representatives and the executive committee can be 
found on the CPI website at http://cpi.tamu.edu/membership/18-19_membership. Previous membership 
lists can be found in the council archive.  Thank you to all the CPI representatives who have served as 
representatives for PIs during the past year. 
 
The CPI-EC continues to meet with President Young and Provost Fierke each month in order to keep PIs 
informed.  The CPI-EC also meets with Chancellor Sharp every other month. If there are items of concern 
that impact the research environment, we would like to hear from you. All PIs are encouraged to 
communicate with their representatives to bring forward items of concern or interest for the research 
community. Please continue to bring research-related issues (and solutions) to my attention at 
CPI@tamu.edu.  
 

Reminder:  The May CPI General meeting will be Wednesday, May 8, 2019, Rudder 601.  
 
Contact Rebecca Luckey, rluckey@tamu.edu or 979.862.9166, for more information or to suggest agenda 
items for our monthly meetings. 
 

NIH Specific Aims Writing Clinic 
-------------------------------------------------- 
When:  April 17; 2:00 – 3:30 p.m.  
Where: HPEB LL43B 
About: Participants in this three-meeting series will edit and refine their NIH Specific Aims section, 

which is the foundation of any successful NIH grant application. Participants should plan to 
attend all three meetings. At the initial meeting, a panel of experienced NIH study section 
members will conduct a mock peer review of the Specific Aims of three participants selected 
at random. In meetings two and three, participants will “pair-and-share” their draft and revised 
Specific Aims sections, respectively, to give and receive peer feedback. RDS staff will 
coordinate the meetings and will provide critiques on proposal documents.  

Register: By 5:00 p.m. on Monday, March 18, 2019 at https://u.tamu.edu/SAC-Spring19. Please also 
email a copy of your Specific Aims page and biosketch to Christina Howard. 

Contact: Christina Howard, Ph.D., Research Development Officer, c-howard@tamu.edu 
 Shannon Eyre, Sr. Administrative Coordinator, seyre@tamu.edu  

 
NSF Convergence Webinar 
-------------------------------------------------- 
When:  April 26; 10:00 – 11:00 a.m.  
About: Convergence is central to the NSF’s current 10 Big Ideas initiative (link:  

https://www.nsf.gov/news/special_reports/big_ideas/) and is appearing as a requirement in 
an ever greater number of solicitations, particularly for larger, multidisciplinary proposals. 
You and your faculty are invited to a webinar sponsored by the Division of Research on 
Convergence and its growing importance in NSF funding.   

Register: Registration is as follows below. 
Session number: 928 478 615 || Session password: aggies2019 
1. Go to  https://vpr-tamu.webex.com/vpr-
tamu/k2/j.php?MTID=t1353f0a8e83d698341cf9465189db6cc   

http://cpi.tamu.edu/membership/18-19_membership
http://cpi.tamu.edu/archives
mailto:CPI@tamu.edu
https://u.tamu.edu/SAC-Spring19
mailto:c-howard@tamu.edu
mailto:seyre@tamu.edu
https://www.nsf.gov/news/special_reports/big_ideas/
https://vpr-tamu.webex.com/vpr-tamu/k2/j.php?MTID=t1353f0a8e83d698341cf9465189db6cc
https://vpr-tamu.webex.com/vpr-tamu/k2/j.php?MTID=t1353f0a8e83d698341cf9465189db6cc
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2. Enter your name and email address. 
3. Enter the session password: aggies2019  
4. Click "Join Now".  
5. Follow the instructions that appear on your screen.  
To view in other time zones or languages, please click the link  
https://vpr-tamu.webex.com/vpr-
tamu/k2/j.php?MTID=t3d39a39e9b69d4e49f16d03f2fa8aee2    
To add this session to your calendar program (for example Microsoft Outlook), click this link:  
https://vpr-tamu.webex.com/vpr-tamu/k2/j.php?MTID=tfd400bf13f6e8ebe73ce4fde78bf5ec6  

 
Laboratory Decommissioning SAP 
-------------------------------------------------- 
This Spring and early Summer, a number of new buildings on campus will be ready for occupancy. 
Researchers who will be moving their labs are reminded to follow the process outlined in the Laboratory 
Decommissioning SAP (24.01.01.M4.04 http://rules.tamu.edu/PDFs/24.01.01.M4.04.pdf) and should 
coordinate their moves with both EHSD and Biosafety as well as amend locations in biosafety permits in 
that process. Please contact the Office of Biosafety at biosafety@tamu.edu with any questions or concerns. 

 
Limited Submission Proposal Opportunities 
-------------------------------------------------- 
The list of current Limited Submission Proposal (LSP) opportunities, maintained by the Division of 
Research, is available at https://u.tamu.edu/LSP. To receive notifications about new LSP opportunities as 
soon as they are announced, email Ms. Shelly Martin at shelly.martin@tamu.edu. 
 

Bulletin for Principal Investigators 
-------------------------------------------------- 
The Division of Research at Texas A&M University publishes a weekly bulletin about research.  The 
Research Bulletin accepts news items about researchers and their teams from the colleges, schools, 
campuses and agencies within the Texas A&M research enterprise, including honors, funding, 
presentations, and appearances in news media. Click here to subscribe or unsubscribe to the bulletin. 

https://vpr-tamu.webex.com/vpr-tamu/k2/j.php?MTID=t3d39a39e9b69d4e49f16d03f2fa8aee2
https://vpr-tamu.webex.com/vpr-tamu/k2/j.php?MTID=t3d39a39e9b69d4e49f16d03f2fa8aee2
https://vpr-tamu.webex.com/vpr-tamu/k2/j.php?MTID=tfd400bf13f6e8ebe73ce4fde78bf5ec6
https://u.tamu.edu/LSP
mailto:shelly.martin@tamu.edu
https://listserv.tamu.edu/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=DOR-PI-BULLETIN&A=1

